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From: cityclerk
Subject: No liquor store

-----Original Message----- 
From: Lorene <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2022 2:38 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: No liquor store 

I live very close to area of old Pizza Hut @ 1933 Queensway, I sure don’t want to see a liquor store, in the area.       

Lorene Bell   On 20th avenue. 

1160 20th Avenue

Sent from my iPhone 


